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The Village of Nassau Youth Committee is pleased to announce that we will be hosting ice-skating parties at the Village Pond, Malden St. (located between Ben Stanley Park and the Village Hall) on Fridays at 6pm. Don’t have skates? No worry--we have a supply of ice-skates that can be borrowed for the event. Because conditions of the pond can vary from week to week, it is suggested that you call first to find out if the pond is safe to skate on. On Fridays, call 518-522-2916 to get the latest information. 
The Town Youth Committee will be sponsoring a “Winter Fest” on Saturday, January 13, 10am-12noon. There will be a bonfire, games, hiking, snowshoe races and lots of fun! Don’t worry if there’s no snow—we’ll be playing plenty of games to help keep warm. This event will be held at the Mud Pond Preserve on County Route 16 (Central Nassau Road). Don’t forget to dress for winter fun! For more information, you can check out “Town of Nassau Youth” on Facebook.

